CORRESPONDENCE
11/16/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 09870-2017

Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 11:22 AM

To: '‘bonnieleedaniels@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170007 — Deny FPL's request to bill families for clean up costs

Good morning Ms. Daniels,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170007 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brandy Butler

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-7123

From: bonnieleedaniels@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:bonnieleedaniels@everyactioncustom.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 9:42 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket No. 20170007 — Deny FPL’s request to bill families for clean up costs

Dear FL PSC,

Please vote to deny FPL’s unfair request to saddle families with more costs and higher bills. FPL should pay to clean up
its own mess at Turkey Point, not us, its customers. The company has made record profits this past year & recently even
received a rate hike. The company knew or should have known for years that its cooling canals were creating
contaminating our drinking water and yet did nothing. Now it is asking for its customers to pay for its own negligence.
Please say "No." Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bonnie Daniels

9834 SW 138th St Miami, FL 33176-6726
bonnieleedaniels@gmail.com






